@% MOLDED PRODUCTS

February 23, 2021
Dear Customer,

Due to continuing interruptions in Styrene Monomer production in the US Gulf Coast, compounded by
recent weather events in the region, resin suppliers have experienced a sudden and significant
increase in feedstock pricing which they have passed along to EPS Manufacturers. Atlas Molded
Products has worked diligently trying to control the impact on its customers; however, we have
reached the point where we need to increase our prices. We believe that some of these constraints
are temporary and some longer-term. As such, we will structure the increases accordingly.

Effective March 8, 2021, Atlas Molded Products is implementing a 8% surcharge on all EPS products
shipped on or after this date. This surcharge will be in place to offset more temporary costs in the
supply chain. Ideally, the surcharge will be removed once cost relief is in place sometime this
summer.

For the longer-term supply chain cost increases, our sales representatives will work closely with our
customers to implement a price increase that will be charged at the product level. The effective date
of this increase will be on products shipped on or after April 5, 2021. Your sales representative will be
contacting you directly to discuss the details of this increase and answer any questions that you may

have.

We appreciate your understanding and support, thank you for your business.

Sincerely,

Karl Kunz S
Vice President
Atlas Molded Products, a Division of Atlas Roofing Corporation

Atlas Molded Products is a Division of Atlas Roofing Corporation



